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28™ June 2017
TO ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS AND PORT USERS

RE: RANSOMWARE CYBER-ATTACK

We are referring to news reports today of a new ransomware cyber-attack
that is spreading from Europe to the U.S. and South America since yesterday,
Tuesday 27% June 2017.

Northport wishes to inform our valued customers and port users that all
necessary steps have been taken to protect our IT infrastructure from possible
threats associated with this attack. We have installed the recommended
patches to ensure our business continuity and will continue to monitor the

situation closely.

We wish to assure you that Northport places top priority on the interest of our
employees, customers and all port users. Should further information be required
with regards to Northport's IT systems, please do not hesitate to contact our
Network Support Team at +6019-383 6766 (24 hours).

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
NORTHPORT (MALAYSIA) BHD
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CHIANG EK SUAN
Acting Head,
Information Services
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